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Dear Frontier Central School Families: 

The New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) has issued new guidance/updates 
regarding the use of face covering while attending summer programming. The new guidance 
allows districts to immediately implement face covering policies consistent with the NYSDOH 
guidance for all summer programming. This is inclusive to instructional spaces, day camps, and 
overnight camp programs. Below I have attached the link provided by the state, which outlines 
the specific document provided by NYSDOH. 
https: llwww.governor.ny.gov/sites/default!fi/es/atoms!files/Child Care Daycamps Detailed Guidelines.pd( 

Effective Monday July 12, 2021, students who attend Frontier Central School summer 
programming will follow the guidance as outlined below: 

1. If your child is utilizing school-provided transportation, a face covering must be worn 
while riding the bus. Currently, the majority ofour summer bus runs are air-conditioned. 

2. While in the school setting, the wearing of facemask is encouraged, but no longer 
required. As per all previous guidance regarding COVID-19 safety protocols, your child 
always has the choice of wearing a mask for additional safety practices if wanted. 

The District will continue to implement the following social distancing measures during our 
summer programming to include: 

1. We ask all families to continue to self-monitor for symptoms consistent with COVID-19. 
If your child is not feeling well, please keep them home. 

2. Thorough cleaning of all spaces will continue to be completed daily 
3. In all ofour instructional spaces, the District will continue to maximize the use of social 

distancing. 

As a reminder to all families, the current guidance is specific to summer programming only. As 
further information from NYSDOH becomes available to the District, it will then be shared with 
our educational community. 

Sincerely, 

J!-d;~
Christopher J. Swiatek 
Superintendent of Schools 
Frontier Central School District 

https://Guidelines.pd

